
October 2y, 1920.

Major General Sir Arthur Gurrie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

My dear General Currie,

I have the pleasure of sending you under 
separate cover, a copy of a book called ’’The Dominion of Canada", 
which has been published by the Bankers Trust Company and broadly 
distributed throughout this country and Canada.

In particular, we have sent this book to 
the presidents of 4,000 of our most important banks with & letter 
concluding with this paragraph:

"Canada's remarkable record of achievements in peace-time 
development and in war-time contributions of men, money 
and supplies is stimulating, and because her interests 
and ours are so closely related we are hoping that this 
book may be a contribution to a better understanding of 
Canada here and to that extent aid in strengthening the 
bond of friendly union between our two countries."

I am confident that you will approve of 
this sentiment and I hope that you shall find this book not only 
interesting but in some degree worthy of its subject.

Yours very truly,


